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Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Saturday 2nd April 2022, we will be celebrating our Community Day at the Mazuma Stadium for the League One game against Burton Albion. 15:00 Kick-off
Community Day gives our Charity the opportunity to celebrate the work that we do in the community, whilst also giving something back to our schools, partners and community groups that we work alongside throughout the year. 
We are inviting children from your school to attend the event for free. Each child can apply for a maximum of 3 tickets for their household, one of which must be a responsible adult who must supervise their child for the duration of the match day.
 
We will take over the away supporters stand exclusively, and we have 1200 free places (standing only) available to cheer The Shrimps on to victory. 
Kick- off for the match is at 15:00; we recommend that all attendees get there at least half an hour before kick- off to allow for entry into the ground before the game starts and to enjoy the full matchday experience. There will be entertainment around the ground including our famous “Shoot for Goal” attraction. There will be plenty of Community Sports staff around to welcome you and ensure you enjoy the day with us.

Please note that parking is restricted at the ground on match days. Paid parking is available at Westgate Primary School; alternatively there is also off-site street parking close by. 

To apply for your tickets, please complete the attached form and return to your school no later than Wednesday 23rd March. Tickets will be delivered to school before they break for Easter

We look forward to welcoming you to support the Shrimps and enjoy the game!
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